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Adding additional details to the user
fields in Active
May 2nd, 2018 - Is there a way of
adding additional user fields that
will be visible for all Active
Directory user accounts E g adding of
a field called Salary Code'

'active directory Server Fault
May 10th, 2018 - We recently upgraded
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our domain controllers to Windows
Server 2008 R2 Still at functional
level 2003 I went to make a change to
one of our login scripts in the
SYSVOL domain scripts directory'
'TechSpot Answers to Microsoft Active
Directory Interview
May 10th, 2018 - Answers to Microsoft
Active Directory Interview Questions
Here are the list of answers for my
previous post Active Directory
Interview Questions and Answers'
'10 Windows Server 2008 Netsh
commands you should know
August 25th, 2008 - I have written a
number of different Netsh articles
and other authors have published
their own Netsh articles This just
shows how important and innovative
Netsh really is In this article I
will cover 10 Netsh commands that
every Windows admin should know In my
opinion Netsh is so powerful and'
'SQL Server 2008 R2 Stuck in Single
User Mode Stack Overflow
May 10th, 2018 - Having executed a DB
deploy from a VS SQL Server database
project on a local database which
failed the database has been left in
a state where it has single user mode
left on the deploy runs
as''RebelAdmin
May 10th, 2018 - In last ignite 2017
Microsoft Released technical preview
of ?Project Honolulu? which aimed to
provide light weight but powerful
server management experience for
windows users'

'Create an Active Directory
Infrastructure with Samba4 on
November 21st, 2016 - Samba is a free
Open Source software which provides a
standard interoperability between
Windows OS and Linux Unix Operating
Systems Samba can operate as a
standalone file and print server for
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Windows and Linux clients through the
SMB CIFS protocol suite or can act as
an Active Directory Domain Controller
or joined into a Realm as a Domain
Member''Attachment File is Invalid in
SQL Server 2008 R2 Stack
May 10th, 2018 - Tour Start here for
a quick overview of the site Help
Center Detailed answers to any
questions you might have'
'Can t connect to default admin share
on Windows 2008
May 10th, 2018 - I have a Windows
2008 Server that I m trying to
connect to the default administrative
share servername c I can connect to
it using the default Administrator
account'

'Computer Training Computer
Certifications Microsoft
May 9th, 2018 - Get certified for
Microsoft technology and products
Explore our online developer amp
computer courses and exams and take
your career to a new level'

'How do you find who created a user
in Active Directory
May 10th, 2018 - Jack SpectorSoft
wrote Starting with Windows Server
2008 event 624 is no longer used The
new corresponding event ID is 4720
and looks like this''The Dropbox
Active Directory Connector ? Dropbox
Help
May 6th, 2018 - Follow these steps to
install and configure the Dropbox
Active Directory Connector and to
ensure that it is running correctly'

'Fixing Exceptionally Slow Remote
Desktop Performance to
May 10th, 2018 - My Problem Remote
desktop connections to a Windows
Server 2008 R2 Enterprise server were
absurdly slow Refresh times were as
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high as ten seconds No amount of'

'Upgrade SQL Server 2000 database to
2008 R2 and enable new
May 11th, 2018 - I have recently
upgraded SQL Server 2000 database to
2008 R2 What I did was Shutdown SQL
Server 2000 express service on old
machine Move datafiles mydatabase mdf
and mydatabase ldf to new'

'Fixing ?The filename directory name
The Nubby Admin
May 10th, 2018 - Fixing ?The filename
directory name or volume label syntax
is incorrect? in Windows Server
Backup'

'Primary DNS Server unable to open
Active Directory
May 11th, 2018 - Get answers from
your peers along with millions of IT
pros who visit Spiceworks'

'Windows Server 2008 Learning Guide
May 8th, 2018 - This Microsoft
Windows Server 2008 guide features
tips book excerpts and videos
covering Windows 2008 migration
strategies new features and roles
Active Directory improvements and
more'

'How to add sysadmin to user in SQL
Server 2008 when no
May 11th, 2018 - I have a SQL server
2008 instance running Unfortunately
during testing I deselected the
sysadmin rights for my login and now
can t readd it because I don t have
sysadmin rights'
'Windows Server 2008 A look inside
the new features for
April 9th, 2018 - New Active
Directory AD features for Windows
Server 2008 Longhorn from Microsoft
includes info on read only domain
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controller RODC and server roles'

'How to set up a mail server on a GNU
Linux system
May 9th, 2018 - Aim This is a step by
step howto guide to set up a mail
server on a GNU Linux system It is
easy to follow but you end up with a
powerful secure mail server'
'Active Directory does not exist or
cannot be contacted
May 5th, 2018 - Hi We have a server
2008R2 x64 bit The DC is an server
2008sp2 Single domain local On trying
to install Exchange 2010 we get a
series of errors'
'
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